
Iowa State University's Professional and Scien�fic Council Warms Hearts and Bodies with Winter 
Gear Dona�on 
 
AMES, Iowa — In a compassionate gesture, the Professional and Scien�fic Council at Iowa State 
University has donated over two dozen coats, hats, gloves, and boots to the Sloss House 
Resource Room as winter descends. The ini�a�ve aims to support the diverse needs of the 
university community as temperatures drop. 
 
"In the spirit of inclusivity, we want to ensure that all members of our community have the 
warmth they need during the winter months, " explained Susan McNicholl, Vice President of 
Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion for the Professional and Scien�fic Council. 
 
The Sloss House Resource Room, located within the Margaret Sloss Center for Women and 
Gender Equity, is open on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM and by 
appointment. It carries clothing in both adult and child sizes and paren�ng supplies, books, and 
personal care items.  
 
The Sloss House is a hub of welcoming support for all campus community members. The 
Professional and Scien�fic Council's dona�on provides physical warmth and symbolizes the 
university's dedica�on to fostering a caring and inclusive environment.  
 
For more informa�on about the Sloss House and its services, please visit 
htps://sloss.dso.iastate.edu/.  
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